
St. Luke’s College 
Higher Education Emergency Relief Funds III (HEERF III) Grant 

 

St. Luke’s College was awarded a Higher Education Emergency Relief Funds (HEERF) grant. On March 26 

2020, St. Luke’s College signed and returned the certification and agreement required to receive the 

student portion (or 50%) of the HEERF grant. On May 20, 2021, St. Luke’s College received $248,257 in 

HEERF III grant funds. As of June 21, 2021, St. Luke’s College had 90 students who were enrolled in the 

summer 2021 semester and therefore eligible to receive the HEERF III grant.  50 students who had EFCs 

between 0 and 5846 received checks for $1000 and 40 students with EFCs higher than 5846 received 

$800. On June 30, 2021 the 90 students were notified of their individual awards via email from the Dean 

of Student Services. St. Luke’s College awarded $82,000 from this grant fund directly to students. 


